Graduate Research Opportunity in Higher Plant Ecology – Emphasis on Exotic/Invasive Species

Research stipend of $12,500/year + tuition waiver for two years.

A Master’s-level graduate research assistantship will be available starting January 2004 to investigate exotic/invasive plant species of the Mobile-Tensaw Delta and Mobile/Baldwin Counties in Alabama.  This research involves conducting a two-year ecological study of exotic and/or invasive plants, inhabiting the coastal counties of Alabama, in an effort to identify those non-native species having the greatest impact on the natural communities of this region.  As part of a larger project, plant specimen collections and identifications will be used to construct a comprehensive relational database to be used in future study efforts to monitor and manage exotics in this important coastal region.  This work will be conducted with the aid of another graduate student and undergraduate research assistants and will allow students to gain practical experience in experimental design and statistical analysis, field collection techniques, herbarium curation, higher plant taxonomy and ecology and database management.  Students with experience and interests in botany and/or plant community ecology are encouraged to contact Dr. Kelly Major for more information.  Department of Biological Sciences – LSCB #51, University of South Alabama, Mobile, AL  36688-0002; phone:  251-460-7523; e-mail:  kmajor@usouthal.edu.
